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January 10, 2023 

via EMAIL (audiofilings@fcc.gov) 
Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission  
Office of the Secretary 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attn:  Audio Division, Media Bureau 
 
  Re: Request for Special Temporary Authority 

KIFM(AM), Sacramento, CA (Facility ID No. 67848) 
   
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Audacy License, LLC (“Audacy”), licensee of KIFM(AM), Sacramento, CA (Facility ID 
No. 67848) (the “Station”), hereby requests special temporary authority (“STA”) to operate the 
Station’s daytime facilities at variance as described in more detailed in the attached Engineering 
Statement. 
 
 Upon receipt of the filing number for this request, Audacy will pay the necessary filing 
fee.   
 

Audacy, through its undersigned counsel, hereby certifies that neither Audacy nor any 
party holding an attributable interest in Audacy is subject to denial of federal benefits pursuant to 
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. Section 862. 

 
Please contact me at laura.berman@audacy.com or 202.571.6555 if there are any 

questions or if additional information is required. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Laura Berman 
      Vice President, Legal 
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HATFIELD & DAWSON
STEPHEN S. LOCKWOOD, PE, PMP CONSULTING ELECTRICAL ENGINEERS TELEPHONE (206) 783-9151

))))) 9500 GREENWOOD AVE. N. FACSIMILE (206) 789-9834

THOMAS M. ECKELS, PE SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98103 E-MAIL  hatdaw@hatdaw.com

THOMAS S. GORTON, PE )))))
))))) MAURY L. HATFIELD, PE

JAMES B. HATFIELD, PE (1942-2009)

BENJAMIN F. DAWSON III, PE PAUL W. LEONARD, PE

ERIK C. SWANSON, PE, PMP (1925-2011)

STEPHEN PUMPLE, M.Eng, MBA, PMP
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ENGINEERING STATEMENT:

KIFM Sacramento, CA Facility ID 67848

Construction Permit BP-20210903AAF

Construction has commenced for the facilities authorized in the BP-20210903AAF

permit.  Operation of the nighttime facilities authorized in the permit with substantially

adjusted parameters per the provisions of 47CFR73.1615(b)(6) has now commenced.

Because of changes to the antenna monitoring system, special temporary authority for

operation of the daytime pattern with parameters at variance is also necessary, and is

respectfully requested.  There will be no changes in the daytime pattern operation itself,

or in monitor point indications,  but the parameters as indicated on the antenna monitor

have changed, and modification of those parameters will be requested as a part of the

license application for the BP-20210903AAF facilities.

Should there be questions with regard to this situation, please advise the undersigned.

January 5, 2023

Benj. F. Dawson III, P.E.


